
From: Jennifer L. Bradfute
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Cc: Jones, William V, EMNRD
Subject: Cases 16291, 16292, Cimarex - Request for Continuance
Date: Monday, July 23, 2018 3:08:47 PM

Leonard,
 
Please continue Case Nos. 16291 (involving the Bradley well) and 16292 (involving the Cherry Hills

well) to the September 6th Docket.  Both Cases are applications filed by Cimarex.  Cimarex is in the
process of negotiating with interest owners and believes that a continuance will provide the parties
with additional time to hopefully reach agreement.
 
Thank you!
Jennifer
 

Jennifer L. Bradfute
Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com
P.O. Box 2168 | Albuquerque, NM 87103-2168

500 4th St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102
D: 505.848.1845 | O: 505.848.1800 | F: 505.848.1891
 
This e-mail may be a confidential attorney-client communication. If you received it in error,
please delete it without forwarding it to others and notify the sender of the error.
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